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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We had planned to do two performances of the KS2 Christmas Production.  This 

was based on the request for seats that the school had received by Friday 30th 

November.  However due to a sudden, late demand for seats we are organising 

an extra show at 9.15am on Friday 7th December.  We felt it was important 

that no-one missed their child performing in a show so have added this extra 

date even if it means only a few parents will be able to attend. 

 

Please call at the office, or ring, to reserve up to two seats for this 

performance. Priority will be given to people who currently have no seats 

and then additional seats will be allocated on a first come first served 

basis.  
 

We are expecting the Friday show to be quieter than the Wednesday 

performance so if you are in a position to swap your Wednesday seats to Friday 

we would really appreciate it.  To reserve seats, or to make a change from 

Wednesday to Friday, please ring or call in at the office.  
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